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A: The site you just
visited is a scam site,

the downloading
process (copy-paste)

simply won't work
with the

unauthorized
software installed on

the PC. I tried to
open it with notepad

after it was
downloaded, and got

a message that it
was corrupted. You
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shouldn't have
opened notepad,
because it may

interfere with the
installation process.
Try downloading and
running the installer
again (with Admin

privileges), and that
will overwrite the

previous version. This
seems to be caused
by a buggy anti-virus
software. I suggest

you remove that anti-
virus software

temporarily. BTW, I
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got the PC in less
than one day (from

the link you
provided), and I

didn't have to spend
any money. I won't
recommend you to
use it, because the
"crack" will increase
the chances that the
scammer will refund
you. Featured The

Timeless Gift of
Timeless Thoughts

Do you want to learn
more about God’s

faithfulness? Are you
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working on a specific
area in your life in

need of God’s help?
Let me share the

wonderful wisdom of
the Psalmist and

encourage you to go
deeper to find eternal

life. Are You Ready
For What’s Coming?

Have you been
confronted with

adversity in your life
and wondered how
you’ll handle it? In
this Old Testament

parable, will you step
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out in faith to accept
a helping hand? Can
God’s leadership lead

you and me to an
extraordinary future?
I believe He is calling

us to a life of
purpose, hope, and
good news. Join me
in this conversation
where we’ll discuss

these topics and
many more. FREE
3-Part Study of the

Life of Jesus Show me
a man without faith,
and I will show you a
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man without hope.
It’s true! Every true
Christian has hope.
This 3-part study

focuses on the life of
Jesus. It challenges
us to dig deeper to

find how He lived His
life. Looking for many

more great books?
Look below for more

great books that I
have written and

recommended. Track
My Books I Want to
Provide Help! Would

you like to know
                               7 / 9



 

more about articles,
books, and resources

I use to help
Christians find God's

truth and hope?
Enter your email
below and you'll

receive an email with
a short article on a

c6a93da74d
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